
MEMORANDUM 
 
August 8, 2014 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Commission 
 
VIA:  Kenneth Fields, City Manager 
 
FROM: Joe Jenkins, Fire Chief 
 
RE: FY’2014-2015 Fire Protection Agreement 
 
SYNOPSIS: The Fire Protection Agreement allows the Lake Wales Fire Department to provide 

fire protection services to areas of Polk County outside of the Lake Wales City 
limits that are distant from available county fire protection for $257,577.   

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
The recommendation is for the City Commission to take the following action: 
 

1. Approve the Fire Protection Agreement between Polk County and the City of Lake Wales 
to allow the Lake Wales Fire Department to provide fire protection services to areas of 
Polk County outside the Lake Wales City limits from October 1, 2014 through September 
30, 2015 for $257,577. 
 

2. Authorize the City Manager to execute the Agreement on behalf of the City.  
 

BACKGROUND 
 
The Lake Wales Fire Department has been providing fire protection to property owners in areas 
outside of the City since 1976. The agreement is similar to the approved agreements of previous 
years, and the term is from October 1, 2014 through September 30, 2015.  As part of the 
agreement, the City receives 50% of the fire assessment fees collected for all residential and 
commercial property within the contract area.  
 
OTHER OPTIONS 
 
Do not approve the agreement requiring Polk County to seek other options for protection.  
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
Approval of the agreement allows for a revenue amount of $257,577 to the general fund.  
 
ATTACHMENTS 
2014-2015 Fire Protection Agreement 
Outside Protection Area Map 
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